
MVRC/YARS  1 September 2020 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa 

KC6YFG.  

 

Members: Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Bob Close KK6DUW, Steve Dold W6KCS, Doug 

Hollowell KK6LDS, Darrell Horst KM6KFW, Shayne Hughes N6SPE, Lu King W6KJX, 

Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, David Litchenhan K6DAV, Rick Littlefield N6KLB, 

Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN, Steve Sparks KC6MHT, and David 

Stubbins WB6DNL. 

 

Guest Present:  

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking for 

check-ins by roll call. Members checking in were asked if they would approve 

the minutes and treasurer’s report as emailed. August minutes and 

treasurer’s report were approved. 

 

Membership moved to Zoom where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ hosted a 

presentation by Steve Dold W6KCS on the effects of the fire on the repeater 

site and the new solar panels. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater to close the meeting. Gary Matteson 

WA6TQJ mentioned that Kevin Rea K6REA of Rea’s Radio Restoration was asking 

about radios for no or little cost. He is not in the radio repair business 

and does this to provide new hams with affordable radios. 

 

Meeting adjourned approximately 2030 hours. 


